
Sport Premium Report Academic Year 2018-19 

Having gained the Silver Quality Mark from the Youth Sports Trust means we can have 
a wider range of CPD opportunities for staff working in the Physical Education 
Department. Furthermore, we can develop other key members of staff within the school 
setting to have a greater understanding of Physical Education and to gain an 
understanding of what it means for pupils to be physically literate. The school has 
access to online resources giving examples and ideas of best practice in Physical 
Education. Additionally, the school  receives consultancy visits from the Youth Sports 
Trust to advise and ensure best practice is delivered. The membership allows us a place 
at the Youth Sport National Conference, giving further CPD development for staff.   

How much money did the school expect to receive? 

16,000, plus 10 per pupil.  There were 21 pupils on role at the beginning of the year 
16210 total

How will the Sports Premium funding be utilised? 




